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NEENAH, WISCONSIN DISPATCH (Cont'd 

colonial bouquet of an orchid centered by stephonias. 

The wedding proceeded in grand style. Indications were that the groom was 

kissed almost as often as the bride while in the reception line, for afterwards, 

only a fractional square inch of Bob's countenance was left uneovered by lipstick. 

; After a wedding dinner in Oshkosh, a reception was held at the Jersild home 

in Neenah. It was here that the bridal couple made their escape from 4 crowd 

of well wishers and were last seen dashing through brushes and over fences to 4 

near by car. 

(We understand that a wedding trip was planned to Kenora, Ontario, The 

newlyweds will reside at Terrace Bay where Bob is employed in the LongLac 

Engineering Department. He is also Editor of "Terrace Bay News", Best wishes 

to the newlyweds. - Editor-in-chief.) 

"COMETS" CONTINUE WINNING STREAK (by Ted McDonald) 

  

It was difficult to select stars last Sunday night, as the Terrace Bay "Comets" 

shut-out Hydro #3 to the tune of 7 - 0 behind the superb hurling of Paul Cybulka. 

"Comets" started the game with a four run barrage in the first inning and were 

never threatened as Hydro batters failed to solve Paul's offerings and did not 

get a man past second until the last inning. The Gow brothers, Don and Doug, 

played fine ball, as did Ed Brady. The "Comets" seem to improve every time out 

and from this writer's viewpoint, appear to be the team to beat. The Hydro’ team 

are also a vastly improved lot and are now displaying a lot of what it takes, and 

should find themselves right in there by the time the season ends. 

TENNIS MEETING 

  

On Thursday evening at 7 p.m. in the Personnel Office there will be a 

meeting, called by the temporary committee, of the Terrace Bay Tennis Association. 

The purpose of the meeting will be to elect a permanent committee for the pro- 

motion of tennis in Terrace Bay. All interested in tennis are urged to attend 

this meeting as it will be to their advantage, whether or not they have the 

playing equipment. New comers to tennis are particularly welcome. 

FISH AND GAME ASSOCIATION MEETING THURSDAY EVENING 

  

  

On Thursday evening, August 7th, at 8.00 p.m. a meeting of the Terrace Bay 

Branch of the Thunder Bay District Fish and Game Association will be held in the 

new Recreation Hall. Special films will be shown and an election of officers 

will be held. 
The recently appointed nominating Committee met last Friday to draft a slate 

of proposed officers for the Association. : 

41l members of the Association are urged to be present at,this important 

meeting and an invitation is also extended to everyone (including the girls) to 

attend. 
Members of the nominating Committee were: Chairman - Rupe Clowes; 

others - Paul Boudreau, John Enstrom, Doug Johnson, Ab Keehn and Fred Soughton..


